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Diary dates 
2nd May EYFS Monk Park Farm 

5th May  Bank Holiday- School closed 

12th-15th 
May 

Year 6 SATs week 

16th May Year 3 & 4 Darlington Theatre- Snow White 

19th May EYFS, Year 1 &2 Balance Biking 

20th May Year 5 & 6 God and the Big Bang Interactive workshop 

21st May ALL  Sports Day 

21st & 22nd 
May 

Year 6 Bikeability  

23rd May  Inset day 

23rd May  Break up for Half term 

2nd June  Back to school 

 
 
Sports Club 
We have decided that sports club will be for all year groups. If you would like your child to 
attend sports club on Monday after school 3:15-4:15 please follow the link below. It will be £4 a 
session, which will need to be paid in advance on Arbor.  
https://forms.office.com/e/q9bGZC6dDj 
 
Rock Steady 
This week marked the exciting start of our first Rock Steady band practice. All the children who 
participated are buzzing with enthusiasm and anticipation for what's to come. By July, they will 
be ready to showcase their hard work and musical talents. We can't wait to see their progress 
and share their achievements with you all! 
There is still time if you would like your child to take part.  Enrol Your Child - Rocksteady Music 
School 
 
Changes in wraparound payments  
There is an important change how we pay for wrap around. Starting from September, all 
wraparound care needs to be paid for at the point of booking  
Additionally, over the summer holidays, please ensure that all outstanding balances are up to 
date.  
 
Suncream  
In our optimism for some sunny weather, we would like to share with you our sunscreen 
procedure. 
 
We wish to encourage children to protect themselves from the sun.  One way of doing this is to 
use sunscreen at the appropriate time.    If a child is to use sunscreen on site, parents are asked 
to: 

https://forms.office.com/e/q9bGZC6dDj
https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/?_gl=1*h11g9q*_up*MQ..*_ga*MTA5OTU0OTQxLjE3NDU1ODE1MTY.*_ga_S0Z8LQTWYD*MTc0NTU4MTUxNS4xLjAuMTc0NTU4MTUxNS4wLjAuMA..
https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/?_gl=1*h11g9q*_up*MQ..*_ga*MTA5OTU0OTQxLjE3NDU1ODE1MTY.*_ga_S0Z8LQTWYD*MTc0NTU4MTUxNS4xLjAuMTc0NTU4MTUxNS4wLjAuMA..


 

 

                         

● Provide the sunscreen product for use.  The sunscreen must be: 

a) Clearly marked with the child’s name. 
b) Replenished by the parent as needed. 

● The sunscreen product will be stored in the child’s bag / locker. 
● The child must be able to apply his or her own sunscreen (except Nursery and 

Reception children). 
● For Nursery and Reception parents:  They are asked to apply sunscreen at 

home before a typical day, this will be reapplied as necessary by staff.   

 If it is considered necessary for staff to assist with the application of sunscreen, the sunscreen 
will only be applied to face, neck, arms, hands and lower legs.  Parents are asked to provide 
written instruction to staff for their child’s individual needs. 
 
Farewell to Miss Bleiker  

Miss Bleiker will be leaving her role to progress her career in childcare. While we are sad to see 
her go, we are been part of her journey and wish her well. 

We want to assure you that we are committed to finding a suitable replacement who will 
continue to uphold the high standards of care and education that you expect. The recruitment 
process is already underway, and we will keep you updated on our progress. 

Safeguarding 

We would like to remind you of the importance of safeguarding and encourage you to visit our 
dedicated safeguarding page on the school website: Sharow CofE Primary School Safeguarding  

At Sharow CofE Primary School, safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is 
everyone's responsibility. Our approach is child-centred, ensuring that we always consider 
what is in the best interests of the child. Safeguarding encompasses all aspects of pupils' 
health, safety, and well-being  
Our school is committed to ensuring the welfare and safety of all children. All staff, governors, 
and volunteers have undergone Child Protection training and follow the North Yorkshire 
Safeguarding Children Partnership procedures. 
We aim to maintain a positive relationship with all parents and discuss any concerns about 
your child whenever possible. 
If you have any questions or concerns about safeguarding, please contact Mrs Palmer, who is 
our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). 
 
PE Kits 
When it is your child’s PE day, please can you remember for them to be in Navy joggers, White 
Top and Navy hoodie or the school Jumper/Cardigan.  
Those with long hair need to have their hair tied up or to bring a hair-bobble. 
It is preferrable that earrings are not worn on PE days.  If children do wear them, they are 
required to remove them and take responsibility for their safe keeping before the lesson. 
 
Get Involved  
This year’s chosen charity is Lucie’s Animal Rescue. When you have a moment, please can you 
have a look at the Wishlist with your child and make a donation.  
Once a donation has been made, we would love to know about it so we can congratulate / thank 
them in school. 
 
Get Involved | Lucie’s Animal Rescue 

https://sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/families/safeguarding/
https://www.luciesanimalrescue.com/get-involved
https://www.luciesanimalrescue.com/get-involved


 

 

                         

 
Out of School Achievements 
 
If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them. Send 
pictures and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Community Notices 
Please see below for fliers about activities in and around Ripon 
 

mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

 
 
 
  



 

 

                         

   


